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It never fails that some jerk wants to take the Christ out of Christmas. 

This time it is some idiot who feels the name Christmas tree is politically incorrect. This is not a 

political celebration, it is a Christian religious celebration, it is Christian intellectual property and 

Christian cultural property. 

And we have the same rights as every other multicultural group in Canada as to ownership of 

our own property. 

Christmas is not yours to change. 

Christmas is a Christian festival. It started over 2,100 years ago and, while it has grown and 

developed over time, the basis of Christmas is still the story of Jesus Christ, who came to offer 

human beings salvation. 

We cheerfully invite everyone into our celebration. We do not discriminate and we’d 

appreciate you not discriminating against us. 

So, if you don’t like the Christ in Christmas, feel free to skip it. 

Don’t put up a tree, don’t decorate your houses, don’t give presents or cards, don’t wish peace 

and goodwill to men with the phrase Merry Christmas and don’t tell the kids about Santa Claus 

(based on a Christian saint). 

You don’t have to celebrate the birth of the Christ child. 

In fact, go away and create your own festival, but pick another date on the calendar, because 

this one is taken. 


